
LGA Invitational Golf Tournament 

August 27, 2019 

Eastern Shore Yacht and Country Club 

 

$200 HOLE SPONSORSHIP 

OPPORTUNITY 

You can help 

make a 

wHOLE lot 

of positive 

difference! 

  Alternatives to Violence 



YES!  I will “chip in” to help survivors                               

of domestic violence on the Eastern Shore 

Hole sponsors receive the following benefits: 
A sponsorship sign with your name/logo that will be displayed:  at the golf tournament’s luncheon and 

cocktail party; on one of the holes during the golf tournament; and outside at our offices on Market 

Street in Onancock for up to two weeks (weather permitting) after the tournament. 
 

Opportunity to display items and promotional materials at the luncheon and/or cocktail party. 
 

Your name included in our next newsletter, which is distributed to over 1,500 local contacts, plus 

inclusion in our “Thankful Tuesday” Facebook posts. 
 

The best benefit of all:  knowing that your gift will be used to help your neighbors in need move from 

hurting to healing! 
 

Please include this form with payment. 

Company Name:_________________________________________ 

Sign wording (optional): ___________________________________ 

Name, email address, and phone number to contact for logo and any promotional items: 

___________________________________________________________ 

___Hole Sponsorship:  $200 Other Contribution: _______ 
 

Please make checks payable to:   

Eastern Shore Coalition Against Domestic Violence 

Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 3, Onancock, VA  23417 

Phone: (757) 787-1959  Email: sstrain@escadv.org 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your support and partnership! 



Why should I support ESCADV? 

We know that your support is an investment in our mission.  We would be 

honored to have your partnership, and here are just a few reasons why we 

believe our work offers a great “return on investment”: 

 

Our service area is both Accomack and Northampton Counties. We are the only domestic and sexual violence service 

provider on the Eastern Shore of Virginia. 

We offer a 24-hour a day, 7 days a week hotline for people in crisis.  We responded to over 150 hotline calls in Fiscal 

Year 2018.   Callers overwhelmingly report that they get the help they need from our hotline services. 

Our survivors consistently report that they received the help they needed and because of the services received, they 

are more resilience, hopeful, and know how to take their next steps. Survivors stated that because of services received 

they “have more confidence and are more independent.”  

Local contributions are necessary to help us secure grant funding that requires local “match” funding. 

1 in 3 women and 1 in 4 men have experienced some form of physical violence by an intimate partner.  Children who 

witness violence in their homes are especially at risk.  Chances are, someone you know may need our help.  

We need your help to continue to provide critical services to our most vulnerable neighbors again this 

year. 

 

 


